
Effective June 28, 2019, the Pain & Physical Medicine  

office in Prince Frederick will cease operations as  

CalvertHealth.  

Why are you closing? 

Five years ago, we opened the practice when local  

options for pain management were severely limited. 

Today, patients have multiple pain practices to choose 

from. As a result, we have seen declining patient  

volume which makes it difficult to maintain operations.  

What about my prescriptions?  

After June 25 the providers of the Pain & Physical  

Medicine practice will no longer be able to prescribe or 

refill any medications. It is important to transfer your 

care before the practice closure. If you have any  

concerns about your treatment or medications, please 

discuss this with your care provider. 

Where can I be seen? 

A list of alternative pain practices is available in our 

office as well as on our website at  

CalvertHealthMedicalGroup.org.   

How can I transfer my care?  

Please see the reverse side of this card for more  

information on how to transfer your care. Please note 

that in order to transfer medical records, a medical  

records release form must be completed and signed. 

Our office staff can provide this for you or you can 

download a copy of the form on our website.  

Where is my doctor going?  

They are currently exploring their options and may 

choose to continue working through another pain  

practice. Once that information becomes available,  

we can notify you so you may continue your care with 

them.  



HOW TO TRANSFER 

YOUR CARE 

Our office will work with you to make sure your  

records and all applicable information are  

successfully transferred to the practice of your 

choice. Here are some steps for navigating the  

transfer of you care: 

 

 

 1 
Please review the listing of alternate 

pain practices and select the practice in 

which you would like to continue your 

care. This listing is available in our 

office or on our website.  

 2 
Complete the medical records release 

form  so that we may release your  

records to the practice of your choice. 

Note that this form is required to  

transfer your care.  

 3 
Need assistance transferring your care? 

Contact our office at 410.535.1108 and  

we will do our best to connect you with 

a provider that meets your needs. We 

may also partner you with our Nurse 

Navigator who will provide one-on-one 

assistance in managing your transfer of 

care.  

CalvertHealth remains committed to ensuring a smooth 

transition of your care and is here to assist you as  

needed. 


